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Hello, 

 

I find it troubling that this legislation is even being considered. Oregon is a very highly 

taxed state, especially for those on fixed incomes. Please do not STEAL our kicker. If 

you think you need more funds, how about considering cutting programs or living 

within a budget like the rest of us do? 


